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Last chance to pay Class 2 NIC  

Time to choose childcare support  
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IR35 can still bite  

» 

 

When is SMP due?  

»

Electric vehicles  
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Repay the value of benefits 

» 

Share scheme reporting  
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Prepare to digitise VAT  

Late filing penalty – don't panic  

New rules for termination payments  

 


